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In person voting should absolutely be the way we vote...one day election, not weeks 

of additional ballots rolling in from god knows where.  Voter ID should ABSOLUTELY 

also be required, we have to show ID to purchase lottery, to purchase alcohol, to get 

on an airplane, to appear in court, to apply for a loan...the most important things 

Americans do, voting, should be 100% secure, for legal citizens only and with proof 

of ID.  In person voting would bring back the pride and confidence in the American 

process. Mail in voting allows to many mistakes. We have already seen the issues 

with the DMV registering illegal immigrants to be able to register in our elections, how 

many other times has this happened that wasn't discovered? Every single citizens 

has the ability to have ID to do this, it is not hard. It is time to strengthen our elections 

and give back the confidence of a secure and honest elections to Americans. In 

person voting reduces the risk of fraud and giving greater security.  Please give the 

people back confidence in our elections as it has been lost right now. I urge you to 

support SB210.  


